From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 11 October 2019 11:50

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2019/4500/A- objection
Thank you

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500
ent: ctober

To: Walsh, Jennifer <Jennifer. Walsh@Camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2019/4500/A- objection

Dear ms Walsh,

| wish to object to the high-level advertising on the Hat Factory. This is, in my view being unacceptable high level
visual clutter. Adverts should be at ground floor level. In detailed design terms the lettering is oversized and overly
prominent, | would have not objection if it was at ground floor fascia level.

with kind regards



